
 
 

 The Junior League of Hampton Roads is helping to the Virginia Living Museum (VLM) celebrate their 50th birthday by 
coordinating a Birthday Cake Contest during the Community Day on November 13, 2016! On this day, the museum will be offering $.50 
admission to all attendees to thank the community for their support for 50 years. Cakes will be judged on appearance only. Museum 
attendees will judge between 9:00am – 2:00pm. Winners announced around 3:00pm.   
 We want to see your cake! We are looking for professional and amateur bakers to decorate your best VLM Birthday inspired 
cake, and bring it for our whole community to see! Please also consider leaving any marketing materials (tablecloth, flyers, business 
cards, etc.), so your business and talents can be promoted. Prizes will be awarded in several categories, so get creative – a birthday 
theme, VLM theme, or whatever you come up with!  
 
RULES: Cake submission must be a cake (no cupcakes or pies), cake must feed at least 50 sample size portions and be able to fit on a 2’ 
x 2’ tabletop space. Cakes must have a title for their entry. No restriction on height. Please list all potential food allergens in your cake 
(i.e. wheat, eggs, dairy, nuts, etc.) below. Register by noon on Thursday, November 3, 2016. Cakes must be dropped off at the VLM 
between 7:30 and 8:00am on Sunday, November 13, 2016. Bakers are not required to be present during the event. All items you wish 
to have returned to you must be labeled. Pick up for these items will be Monday, 11/14 during museum hours.  
 

BAKER INFORMATION 

First name  Last Name    

Address    

City  State  Zip Code  

Phone  Email    

BAKERY INFORMATION (IF APPLICABLE) 

Company      

Address    

City  State  Zip Code  

Phone  Email    

CAKE INFORMATION 

Cake Title      

Allergens    

      

 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email Jenn Devlin @ JMD0025@gmail.com.  

 
This is going to be a wonderful way to get your name out there in the community and a FUN contest!  

 
If you need a letter acknowledging your donation for tax purposes, please email Jenn. She will be happy to assist. 




